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8th June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
In line with our school policy on head lice, we are obliged to inform parents if we observe that a 
child may have indications of head lice infection. This is a precautionary measure and in no way 
meant to cause offence, but is intended to assist and support families in tackling this problem.  
 
There have been some indications that Year 6 may have a current head lice infection. Our 
School Health Service recommends that you check your child by wet combing their hair as soon 
as is convenient, and that if live lice are found that you treat accordingly. It is vital that also 
close family and friend contacts are also checked by wet combing detection methods and 
treated as necessary.  
 
This is a common problem that affects most people at some time or another, therefore do not 
be alarmed. Your School Nurse, Kim 03000 855730 is available for further advice and 
information.  
 
Thank you for your support in tackling this problem. 
 
 
 
 
 
School Staff 
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